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Diary Dates  

Monday 6th Jan Teacher Training Day   
Tuesday 7th Jan Children back to school 

Thus 9th Jan                                                    
Our football Coach Mr Graham will be        
joining us each Thursday for the half term 

Fri 10th Jan                                                   
Class 3 trip to the Art Gallery   

Wed 15th Jan                                                 
Operation Encompass Visit to Class 5 

Thurs 23rd Jan                                                               
Class 5 Residential Parent’s Meeting 2.30 pm  

Wed 29th Jan                                                   
Visit to school from the Police Dog Section 

Tues 4th Feb                                                   
Online Safety - Police lesson to Class 5 

Wed 5th - Fri 7th Feb                                          
Class 5 Residential  

Tues 11th Feb                                                         
Internet Safety Day 

HTFS NEWS 
‘inquisitive thinkers, challenge seekers, kind hearts’ 

Christmas Week 
The children have enjoyed their Christmas week with parties, dancing, 
sprout and snowball throwing competitions, reindeer dust, a pantomime, 
singing, nativity service and a special visit from Santa. 

Nativity 

Thank you for your support at our whole school Nativity Service.  Class 5 
were amazing as ever and it is very special to share our Christmas         
tradition with our whole community. 

Carol Singing 
Our school choir has been very busy with singing 
engagements.  Class 5 entertained the residents 
of King James Court and the shoppers of 
Marygate and Class 4 and 5 sang to the shoppers 
at Morrisons spreading Christmas cheer to all 
who listened.  

Christmas Crib Service 
Holy Trinity Church will be holding a Children's 
Crib Service on Christmas Eve at 5pm. If the   
children wish they can come dressed up as one 
of the nativity characters. 

A Letter from Santa                                                           
When Santa’s Elves reported to Santa that Class 5 
were a little noisy, Mrs Green had them writing 
persuasive letters to bring the elves back.  Max 
posted his and the post office did the rest.  They 
sent the letter to Santa and brought in his reply 
with an extra two elves for the class.  Great       
persuasive writing Max! 

Happy Christmas 
The staff and governors of Holy Trinity would like to wish our whole 
school community a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year.  We would 
like to thank you for your support and for letting us work with your    
amazing children.  We all hope that 2020 is a fantastic year for everyone. 
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